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To: Mary Gourley
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I am opposed to Additional Gas Station permits  within Sebastopol City Limits.  
Additional Environmental damage is risked with increased use of gasoline...Damage to health
of Humans, Wildlife, and there is risk of gasoline/ chemical leak into our water supply.

                  Thank you,
                        Suzanne Lande

mailto:suzannelande4909@gmail.com
mailto:mgourley@cityofsebastopol.org

